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Hunter, Donielle

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 2:52 PM
To: Dacketing

Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum

Date: 2/25/2010

03Nd
£0:€ W4 5283400
AYG ON11IMD00-B3AKIS3E

Re: Vincent Astor
14289 Oakland Park Dr
Strongsville, OH 44136

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA

Notes: I would like to know why you folks still hold the positions of trust that you do. I was a "J" rate CEI
customer since 1972, and was promised I would have this rate as long as I remained "all electric”. CEI broke
their promise to me, increasing my bill >60%, I'm on a fixed income, and YOU let this predatory practice
happen. I thought your purpose was to insure fair and reasonable actions by the utilities. "IT AIN 'T

may seem trivial to you, but to people on fixed incomes, or are not getting pay increases, because of the

economy, these rate increases could be catastrophic. In some cases, increasing their bills by greater than 100%
I payed 1.9 cents/kwhr in Jan. 2009. This Jan. 5 cents/kwhr. Is this a fair increase in your mind?

IF it is, all the commissioners that feel that way should be removed from the commission
I'm begining to feel that the electric utilities have the commission in their pocket.

Please docket the attached in the case number above.
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